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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

CIPC SELF SERVICE CENTRES CAPE TOWN WILL BE CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC
ON 2 SEPTEMBER 2024.

Dear Customers

Kindly note that CIPC Self Service Centre Cape Town Office will be closed to the public
on 02 September 2024 to enable the CIPC employees to attend an employee
engagement session with the Commissioner.

Please use e-Services (https://eservices.cipc.co.za) in the meantime.

Web Services: www.cipc.co.za and www.bizportal.gov.za.

Call Centre number: 086 100 2472.

Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely

Commissioner: CIPC
Adv. Rory Voller
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